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Regulatory Alert – South Africa 
ICASA holding discussions regarding National 

Frequency Allocation Plan in bid to promote more 

efficient use of radio spectrum 
  

According to its official website, the South African Regulator, Independent 

Communications Authority of South Africa (ICASA) is holding discussions regarding 

updates to its National Frequency Allocation Plan (NFAP). The aim of the discussion is 

to improve the general efficiency of the radio spectrum in South Africa and will take 

place from 9th -10th February 2017 at ICASA’s main building. 

  

ICASA has invited the media to contribute their opinions at the hearing. The article 

detailing the discussion ongoing at ICASA can be accessed via the following link:  

  

https://www.icasa.org.za/AboutUs/ICASANews/tabid/630/post/icasa-is-updating-the-

national-radio-frequency-plan-to-ensure-efficient-use-of-spectrum/Default.aspx  

  

PCS will continue to keep all customers informed should there be any further 

developments regarding this topic. 
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